

Department of ElectionsSherril Huff, Director

July 1, 2015

Councilmember Rod Dembowski King County Council Room 1200 COURTHOUSE

Councilmember Dembowski,

Thank you for your letter of June 23rd. I appreciate the opportunity to respond to concerns referenced in your follow-up communication of last week. I apologize if I caused unintended worry related to commitment to the shared goal we previously discussed.

I understand your concerns related to questions at the GAO meeting and want to assure you that our intent to partner is inclusive of shared commitments.

Additionally, I view the expansion in providing election materials in specific languages as an opportunity for the Elections office to collaborate with your staff in setting a standard for engaging and assisting those both new to our election processes and those working toward citizenship.

Implementing the provisions of PO 2015-0214 is feasible for King County Elections and would not comprise the integrity of our mission and service to our voters.

Please contact me if you wish additional confirmation of King County Election's commitment.

Sincerely,

Sherril Huff, Director King County Elections

CC:

file